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Our ref:  MBA/MSI 
 
23 February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you will have seen in the news last night.  The government has announced that all students will 
return to school from Monday 8th March 2021.  I am very much looking forward to welcoming 
everyone back and seeing the school building full again. 
 
The announcement shared the plans to carry out lateral flow tests in school for the first two weeks.  
Please be aware that we need to have consent for students who wish to be tested.  The link to our 
online consent form is https://tinyurl.com/y7kz8mgp please complete the form to give your 
consent. 
 
I am currently in the process of putting together the arrangements for students to return.  As soon 
as these are available, I will share them with you.  In the meantime, our full timetable is being 
delivered via zoom and I would encourage students to attend all their lessons so that they are ready 
for their return to the Academy.  
 
Best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs M Barclay 
Principal 


